
          HISTORIC BREWERS HILL ASSOCIATION  
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

MEETING AGENDA  
  

Date: Tuesday, May 23, 2023 
Time: 6:00PM 

 
I. Call to Order: 6:16 

 
II. Treasurer’s Report & Membership Update   

Current Balance: $6,609.15 
Current Membership: 

● Household (H) Memberships: 66 
● Individual (I) Memberships: 32 
● Total Memberships (H and I): 98 
● Total Members: 164 

 
III. Vice President’s Report 

○ Upcoming events 
i. June Neighborhood Meeting: Come to our much-anticipated meeting at Sanger 

House Gardens on Tuesday, June 20th. The garden is beautiful at every time of 
year, but especially in early summer! We will have food from a local vendor and 
other refreshments. Special guest speakers include Katie Sanders from the 
Milwaukee Public Museum and Kristen Harris from Versiti. We hope to see you 
there! 

ii. June Tap Yard Event : Wednesday, June 28th. Keep an eye out for details! 
iii. Block Party: Saturday, August 26th. We’ve already started to advertise. Keep an 

eye out for yard signs and a newly painted sign at the corner of Reservoir and 
Palmer. More to come! 

 
IV. Development, Licenses & Permits 

○ The board has been working on updating our questionnaire for business license 
applications near the neighborhood. The change will clarify for potential businesses 
how to navigate hours of operation and how to avoid neighborhood concern over 
excessive late night hours.  

○ We are also looking into possibly assisting with a neighborhood rummage. More to 
come!  

 
V. Old Business 

○ Spring Clean-up: Spring Clean Up was a success! Almost 40 people showed up to help 
beautify our neighborhood spaces. Thank you to all who attended. Next year, we hope 
to raffle off some trash-pickers to help promote year-round neighborhood 
beautification.  

○ Short Term Rentals: Our most recent listening session was well attended by both 
neighbors and outside investors. Check out our website for more information and 
resources relating to this very important work.  

○ Teacher Appreciation at Carver: The board was able to secure 100% of the money 
needed to treat the staff of Carver to a lunch during Teacher Appreciation week - along 
with handing out coffee and donuts! Thank you Carver staff for the incredible and often 
thankless work that you do! 



 
 

VI. Adjournment: 
○ Next BOD Meeting: Tuesday, June 27th (Evan lead, at his home- outside depending on 

weather) 
○ Meeting adjourned (8:15) 


